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Deputy Headteacher: Mrs. J. Catchpole 

 Tuesday 27th June 2022 
 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

Dates for the Diary 
 
 

I am writing to confirm diary dates for the rest of the Summer term as detailed below: 
 

Date Event 

Friday 1st July 9am-10am  SEND Forum 

Friday 8th July Year 6 Trip to London 

Friday 8th July @ 2.15pm Year 5 End of Topic Assembly 

Monday 11th July @ 1.30pm Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly and end of topic parent event 

Tuesday 12th July @ 9.30am EYFS End of Topic Assembly 

Tuesday 12th July 10am-11am EYFS Sports’ Day (Nursery & Reception) 

Tuesday 12th July @2.45pm Year 1 end of topic assembly 

Tuesday 12th July & Wednesday 13th July Year 6 Ormiston Denes Transition days  

Wednesday 13th July @ 9.15am Year 4 End of Topic Assembly 

Wednesday 13th July @ 1:30-3:15pm KS1 Sports’ Day (Years 1 & 2) 

Tuesday 12th July, Wednesday 13th July & Thursday 14th July Year 6 Benjamin Britten Transition days 

Thursday 14th July @ 9:30am  Year 2 end of topic assembly  

Thursday 14th July @ 1.30pm LKS2 Sports’ Day (Years 3 & 4) 

Thursday 14th July 3.30pm-5pm Parents’ Open Evening 

Friday 15th July Year 2 Beach Trip 

Friday 15th July @ 9am Year 3 end of topic assembly 

Friday 15th July @ 9.30am UKS2 Sports’ Day (Years 5 & 6) 

Friday 15th July EYFS Minibeast picnic 

Friday 15th July Year 6 Leavers Event 

W.C 18th July Transition Week 

Thursday 22nd July Last day of term 

 

 
We are delighted that we will be able to invite you to join us in person again for our end of topic assemblies and Sports’ Days. 
The children are excited to share these events with you! 
 
Thank you for your continued support and should you have any further questions please do let us know. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Mr I W Owens 
Headteacher 
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